
GRAVELLY FORD WATER DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

UPDATES AND ADOPTION OF THE  

GFWD GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN 
 

To comply with the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act, Gravelly Ford Water District 

does give the following notice: 

 

1. Date, Time, Location and Purpose of Public Hearing:  At 1:00 p.m. on January 20, 2025, at 

O’Neill Agri-Management, 13991 Avenue 7, Madera, California 93637, the Gravelly Ford 

Water District, Board of Directors will adopt the 2025 Updated Gravelly Ford Water District 

Groundwater Sustainability Plan. 

 

2. The purpose of the updates to the Gravelly Ford Water District Groundwater Sustainability 

Plan is to comply with recommendations made by DWR in their 2023 Approval Letter for the 

Madera Subbasin.  

 

3. The Gravelly Ford Water District is working closely with the other GSAs in the Madera 

Subbasin to standardize approaches and methods for Plan. Additional information on the 

Groundwater Subbasin can be found in the Madera Subbasin Joint GSP.   

 

4. Any entity that would like to consult with Gravelly Ford Water District should send their 

request to Gravelly Ford Water District, 1625 Howard Road, #324, Madera CA 93637 or 

email donroberts717@gmail.com.  
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